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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

The board (the ‘‘Board’’) of directors (the ‘‘Directors’’) of Texhong Textile Group Limited

(the ‘‘Company’’, together with its subsidiaries, the ‘‘Group’’) has noted the publication of

certain newspaper articles on 15 July 2013 which stated that Mr. Hui Tsz Wai (‘‘Mr. Hui’’),

the chief financial officer of the Group, has mentioned that the net profit of the Group for

the year ending 31 December 2013 is expected to increase by 7–10% as compared to the net

profit of the corresponding period last year (the ‘‘Statement’’).

The Board wishes to clarify that neither Mr. Hui nor the Company had made such

Statement.

The results of the Group for the six months ended 30 June 2013 is expected to be

announced before the end of August 2013. Shareholders of the Company and potential

investors are advised to read carefully the results announcement of the Company when it is

published.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution

when dealing in the shares of the Company.
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